
Minutes of Parent Council Meeting – Monday 19th November 2018 

Present: Jacqueline Gold, Stephanie Sellers Thomson, Laura Pattison, Kirsty 

Ireland, Gail Cassidy, Denise Lee, Laura McElroy, Mrs Love, Mr Maclean 

Apologies: Gillian McGregor, Lindsay Longwill 

 

1. ECO Update 

Mr Maclean advised that the Eco Committee had sent out a letter to the pupils 

highlighting their progress in raising awareness of certain issues.  

 Litter – work still to be done in the playground to eliminate litter 

 Water – Blue Planet awareness raising 

 Food Waste – raised profile 

 Sustainability – unequal resources (Mary’s Meals and backpack initiative) 

The newly appointed Eco Committee plans to complete an Environmental review. 

2. Christmas Fayre 

The Committee discussed stall allocation and responsibility for purchasing 

shopping for the fayre. 

Fayre to be set up on Thursday 6th December. 

 

3. 50/50 Lottery 

Jacqueline Gold advised that the letters for the 50/50 lottery will go out to 

parents, week beginning 10th December with the draw taking place on Friday 14th 

December. 

 

Next Meeting – Monday 14th January 2019 @ 6.15pm 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


